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The chicken project, Cameroon. 



It happened on the 25th of Febrauary, 2012, at Talangaye, a small village in Manyu 

Division of the South West region of Cameroon. They were a total of ten 

beneficiaries, who benefited from the kindness of the students of Cherwell school, 

Oxford UK. Each beneficiary received five chicks (broilers), three females and two 

males and a bag of fifty kilogram feed. The handing over of the chicks to the 

beneficiaries could not be done earlier because I was advised by a vet technician 

that the hash environmental conditions of the months of November, December and 

January may affect the birds adversely. This technician actually volunteered to 

monitor the various beneficiaries to ensure that they were taking proper care of the 

birds. Latest information states that the birds are all doing superbly. 

Selection of beneficiaries 

It should be noted that the selection process was not easy. Lots of people were 

interested in the project. Based on an evaluation of the household assets I was able 

to classify them and priority was given to the disadvantaged who already were 

keeping one or two birds. Below is a list of the beneficiaries; 

1. Elizabeth Eyong 

2. Agnes Ebai 

3. Mary Tanyi 

4. Regina Besong 

5. Emilia Enow 

6. Sophie Tabe 

7. Tabe Martha 

8. Alice Eta 

9. Abel Tiku 

10. Eyong Pauline.  

 

 

 



 

The birds in cartoons 

 

 

 

Feed for the birds. 
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